
Hatboro Community Cupboard 

November 15, 2024 

 

Last month’s report inadvertently neglected the September collection at St. John’s by 

the Community Outreach Committee.  We regret the error and thank both the 

committee and the members of St. John’s for their contributions. 

 

In October Church of the Advent conducted a matching campaign for personal care 

items.  Whatever the congregation donated, the church matched.  The end result was 

126 tubes of toothpaste, 360 bars of soap, 75 shampoos, 24 toothbrushes.  We are very 

grateful for their support. 

 

October was an unusual month in that because of the way the days lined up we actually 

had five full weeks of serving clients.  499 families were served during the month 

making the average 100 families per week.  That seems to be our new steady number. 

 

We are gearing up for the holiday season.  Gathering of items for Thanksgiving meals is 

well under way.  If you have earned a turkey at the supermarket but don’t need it, we ask 

that you cash in your receipt for a turkey breast and bring it to the pantry during 

operating hours.   

Monday 5:30-7:00 set up (no clients) 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 10:00 to 12:30 

Thursday 6:00-7:30PM 

Please drop off your donations as early before the holiday as you can as we start 

distributions on 11/21. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and generosity.  Have a Blessed Thanksgiving. 
 


